CAMPUS FEEDBACK ON "PEACE BY PEACE"
• About 225 people attended the four campus presentations by Lisa Jordan of Mindpower Inc. on Feb. 11, 2009. Thirty-two people asked questions, made comments or offered opinions — 12 in support of the brand concept and four opposed.
• People got feedback forms and were asked to turn them in or to respond by e-mail. Feedback reminders were placed in the Faculty Staff Bulletin and the Communicator. E-mail reminders also were sent to all who signed up (and hadn't responded) by Feb. 16.

• About 94 people provided written feedback, mostly by e-mail. Additional feedback has been received at meetings with faculty members and students.

Feedback fell into three broad categories:

1. Great branding concept. It truly reflects Goshen College and its ethos and aspirations. It reflects GC in the best possible sense and this brand will help us get more students. Our messaging will be more effective because the brand is congruent with our beliefs. Implement this great concept as soon as possible! Do we really have to wait until April? (40-50 percent of responses).

2. I like the brand a lot. The messaging is true to Goshen and the visuals are great. I'm concerned about a few things and would suggest some tweaks, either in the brand essence or statement or in the advertising "concept” boards. I don't like them all. I recommend further campus conversations about this concept and want to know how this brand will apply to my department or office. Please implement the brand correctly and make a strong commitment to it. The brand cannot become the flavor of the month — or what we use until we hire another consultant to tell us what to do. So please make a few crucial improvements and move forward with the brand before next fall. (40-50 percent)

3. I hate the brand. This brand concept may reflect what Goshen College is about for some people, but it ignores or disrespects some non-Mennonite, especially athletes. This brand will hurt our regional recruitment efforts and we will turn off athletes. Also, why are we ignoring Jesus or emphasizing just one of our core values? This brand ignores the growing number of students who attend Goshen for reasons other than peace making. Also, why are we focusing on peace, which will reinforce liberal stereotypes about Goshen in the local community and among some in the Mennonite Church? Also, this concept may reflect our goals but not the reality of how we treat each other on a daily basis. Please start over because this concept will hurt Goshen College and possibly drive away some students, faculty and staff. (10-15 percent).

• Since Feb. 11: We acknowledged and thanked people who provided feedback. We are responding to questions and concerns. We also are incorporating campus suggestions and recommendations into our visual design and our marketing and advertising. Campus ideas already have improved our brand expression. And we welcome more comments!

—Prepared by Richard R. Aguirre, March 16, 2009

